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Almonds

Facts/Market Data:

On Thursday 9th March the Almond Board of California released the position report for February
2023. For the second month in a row we saw a huge increase in shipments. Shipments increased to
almost all destinations, with Europe being the exception this month. Even domestic shipments saw
a comeback. At 246 million lbs ship-ments were 47 million lbs or 23% ….

To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team!
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